Dear New Kindergarteners,

Hello! We are so happy to have you in our class! We know we will have a great year together!
We have been so excited to meet you at “Movin’ On Day!”

We're really looking forward to learning and having fun with you. We thought you might like to
find out about us!

Ms. Ellis, one of your teachers, will begin her 32nd year with you! She has taught kindergarten
for eleven years, and has also taught first grade, transition, and second grade. She LOVES
teaching kindergarten!

Mrs. Gallagher, one of your teachers, has been teaching for 29 years. She has taught
kindergarten for 5 years, and she has also taught first grade and second grade. She LOVES
teaching kindergarten!

Sometime in the middle of August, We'll email you and your parents a letter. It will be full of
information about the cafeteria, the bus, snacks, the classroom, and much MORE!

Here is your first homework assignment: Please decide on one thing that you'd like to share with
the class about your summer. You'll bring in your item at our “Welcome to Kindergarten” sneak
a peek day at the end of August. It might be a ticket to a special show you enjoyed, an
interesting sea shell that reminds you of something that happened at the beach, or a
photograph of you doing something exciting over the summer! Pick something that will help you
tell about a summer adventure! One classmate will share a summer item each day, so we will
keep your special item safe until it is your turn to share it!

We can’t wait to see you again! We’'ll get the classroom all ready for you at the end of August!
Have a great summer everyone!
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Love,

Ms. Ellis and Mrs. Gallagher



